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1. Future of Water Industry outside SEQ

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Around the nation and most recently in SEQ the urban water industry is undergoing significant structural reform. As has been notified in previous eFlashes, LGAQ and qldwater are working together on a program to better understand and anticipate potential futures for the water industry outside SEQ. 
A workshop for local government service providers has been planned for the 20th August in Mackay to open formal discussion among the local government water industry about preferred futures for Queensland. The workshop will help us build a case for local government to take to the State around local government water providers and shape some collective thinking around what role we see local government playing.  We want to help prepare local government for the future water reform agenda which has already swept through South-East Queensland where councils have been stripped of water assets and revenue.  

Further information and registration is available on the www.qldwater.com.au website under Main Menu/Water Issues. Note that this initial workshop is only open to local government service providers and attendance is free. Note that the workshop is being held in Mackay to coincide with the AWA Northern Conference which will be held on the  21 and 22 August.
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
2. Sub Metering

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

The qldwater technical policy on sub metering is now complete and available to members on the www.qldwater.com.au website under downloads/templates and guidelines, (members must login first).  As reported in eFlash #37 (22 May) sub-meters are required for multi-unit developments (e.g. high rises, gated communities, shopping centres) as of January this year. Water Service Providers will be responsible for the meters once they are installed so they must ensure that the correct instrumentation is installed and in an appropriate manner. The attached technical policy will assist Councils in setting appropriate standards and requirements for sub-metering.

Note that duplexes (Building Class 1a) are not covered under the legislation that requires sub-meters but if Councils wish to include this type of development, appropriate clauses could be included under the Council’s planning scheme. Note too that the new legislation does not limit the Service Providers existing powers to pass costs for installation, maintenance and reading of sub-meters on to developers or customers.

qldwater would like to thank the Councils that provided model policies and advice on creating the generic technical policy and to Rod Lehman who was employed by qldwater to collate and integrate the documents.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
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